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LETTER DATED 20 NOVEMBER 1990 FROM THE PERMANENT REPRESENTATIVES OF
COLOMBIA, CUBA, MALAYSIA AND YEMEN TO THE UNITED NATIONS ADDRESSED

TO THE PRESIDENT OF THE SECURITY COUNCIL

We, the co-sponsors of the draft resolution contained in document S/21933
dated 15 November 1990, request the holding of a formal meeting of the Security
Council on Wednesday, 21 November 1990, in which the above-mentioned draft
resolution will be put to the vote.

We would be grateful if you could have the present letter circulated as a
document of the Security Council.

(Signed) Enrique PEfiALOSA (Sisned) Richard ALARCON  de QUESADA
Ambassador Ambassador
Permanent Representative of Colombia Permanent Representative of Cuba
to the United Nations to the United Nations

(Sianed)  RAZAtI  Ismail (Signed) Abdalla Saleh AL-ASHTAL
Ambassador Ambassador
Permanent Representative of Malaysia Permanent Representative of Yemen
to the United Nations to the United Nations
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